
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI56 
A.Y. 2023-2024 

 
TO  :  DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS 
   AND HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS 
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  :  TYPE B UNIFORM 
 
DATE  :  5 February 2024 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The University, in reference to a June 2014 resolution1 of the Council of Regents regarding the 

wearing of Type B uniform on the Thursday after Ash Wednesday, announces that effective 
Thursday, 15 February 2024 until the end of the Second Term AY 2023-2024 (31 May 2024), the 
official Type B uniform of the different academic units will be used as everyday school wear, 
subject to the policy of good grooming and modesty in uniforms. 
 

The requirement to wear the Type A Uniform during shifting/preliminary/final examinations or 
on specified occasions will be at the discretion of the academic unit heads. 
 
Thank you.  

 

 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP    

Secretary-General 
 

 

 
 

                                                 
1 “Subject to the policy of good grooming and modesty in uniforms, the Type B or Summer Uniform will be officially 
used as an everyday school wear, from the Thursday after Ash Wednesday until the end of the summer period.”  

(Resolution of the Council of Regents Resolution on 26 June 2014). 


